
Easter Plants, Flowers, and Special Music
St. John on the Mountain is now accepting contributions for Easter plants, flowers, and special 

music.  Gifts may be given either as memorials or in thanksgiving.   So that we can publish all names 

in the Easter bulletins, we ask that you send in your donations by Thursday,  March 17th.  If you 

would like to contribute, please complete the form below and return it to the Parish Office, along 

with a check made payable to St. John on the Mountain, with a note in the memo section:  Easter 

Flowers and Music.  If you have any questions, please contact the Parish Office (908) 766-2282 or 

office@sjotm.org.

Cut along dotted line, fill-out and return to SJOTM at 379 Mount Harmony Road, Bernardsville, NJ 07924

Please print clearly
In Memory of
_______________________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________________

Please print clearly
In Thanksgiving for
_______________________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________________

Your Name ___________________   email ____________________   Daytime phone  _____________________  

mailto:office@sjotm.org
mailto:office@sjotm.org

